
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held 27th January 2022 
 

 

 

Meeting Started:  19:00 hrs Length: 59 mins.  

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the meeting   held on the 

20th of January. The minutes were agreed as a true record. The Chairman noted an increase in the 

viewing of the Summary Minutes in the past week. 

 

The Acting Treasurer then presented the ‘Treasurer’s Report’ and the ‘Accounts for Payment’. The 

outstanding bills were discussed in detail. It was noted some sections of the reports contained data 

from the previous week as well as the current week. These were figures not available last week.  

The reports were accepted. 

 

Duties were allocated. 

 

The Chairman asked for notice to go up about voluntary donations to fund entertainment. 

 

The upcoming absence of the Vice Chairwoman on holiday  was discussed. 

 

A brief discussion on pricing took place highlighting higher inflation and the impending Minimum 

Wage increase. It was agreed the Finance Committee would report back after a meeting with the 

General Manager. 

 

The Chairman discussed having a Skittles Tournament and gave details of his proposal. It was 

agreed to hold the Tournament. The Chairman then encouraged the Committee to come forward 

with ideas to bring events and functions to the Club. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


